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The PTFA would like to thank everyone for your support during 
2021. We hope 2022 will enable us to do lots more fundraising 
events that will benefit our school. 

 

Pumpkin Competition. 
This year we were fortunate to have the 
mayor judge the pumpkins competition.   
We done to everyone who entered! 
 

 
 

Father Christmas. 
Father Christmas will be visiting the school 
this week, thanks to all your support the 
PTFA have ensured every child will be able 
to participate in this event!    
 
Thank you to the parents who kindly 
volunteered to wrap the books we will be 
handing out as a gift. 
 
Look out for the photos on the twitter page. 
@Longvernal1 

 
Fund Raising for School 
Projector. 
 
The PTFA have so far raised over £400 
towards our £1,000 target for the school 
projector, thanks to your support this year. 
 
Fundraising ideas are welcome for 2022. 
  
 

2022 PTFA Events 
Dates to be confirmed 
 

PTFA Annual General Meeting 
Mother’s Day Flowers 
School Fayre 
Father’s Day 
Pumpkin Competition 
Mufti Days 

When you support us, you’re not just 
baking a cake, donating money or giving up 
your time to volunteer. You’re buying your 
child playground equipment to climb on at 
break time, sending them on outings to 
places they’ve never been, making new 
friends, building a community and helping 
to make your child’s school even more 
brilliant. 

Thank you. 



 


